east of downtown Cedarburg




Thirty years ago, a group of Ozaukee County quilters organized the Wisconsin
Quilt History Project to document the legacy and cultural value of quilts made
in our state for future generations to enjoy. With a vision to preserving the rich
traditions of hand-crafted fiber arts, they first published a book of documented
quilts, Wisconsin Quilts - History in the Stitches. Encouraged by its success,
they dreamed of creating a museum where all could be inspired by the beauty
of quilts and fiber art.

In 2001, the dream became reality with the purchase of a 2.2-acre German
farmstead just a few blocks from downtown historic Cedarburg, Wisconsin.
Operating a small museum from the farmhouse, tha all-volunteer Board raised
over $1.4 million to renovate the historic barn into a stunningly unique space
for displaying quilts and other fiber arts and providing related educatino for all
generations.




We are the only museum celebrating fiber art traditions in Wisconsin. Since opening in 2011, we have attracted over
8,000 visitors each year, from across the country and around the world, adding significant tourism impact to our
community. In addition to offering educational programming to people of all ages and abilities, we are helping keep
our fiber arts traditions alive by offering four new exhibits each year. These exhibits contain artwork from our own
collection as well as works from premier collections and modern fiber art rock stars.

As part of our strategic plan, we began restoration of our eight farm outbuildings and remodeled the collections
storage area.

We are carefully making the transition from an all-volunteer-run organization to a professionally managed museum.
In each instance when we have added professional staff, our effectiveness and ability to fulfill our mission leapt
ahead.
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We rely on the financial support of our freinds to keep operating. Your contribution will help us fulfill our
mission to create, educate, and preserve our fiber arts traditions.

We are a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt non-profit corporation.

For more information, contact
Melissa Wraalstad, WMFQA Executive Director
Director@wiquiltmuseum.com

www.wiquiltmuseum.com
N50W5050 Portland Road, Cedarburg, WI 53012



